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OK, thanks for forwarding all this to me.  Given that you didn't receive  

this newsletter until October 13, it doesn't change the fact that we  

didn't know about the planned release - even if the newsletter *had*  

been clear on what the "micronutrients" were (which it isn't!). 

 

     Best, 

     Rick 

 

On 10/18/2012 04:27 PM, Shaun Dolk wrote: 

> FYI 

> 

> This was the most recent email I received. Knowing what we know now,  

> the micronutrients they refer to are obviously iron. 

> 

> Shaun R. Dolk 

> NOAA/AOML/PhOD 

> 4301 Rickenbacker Cswy 

> Miami, Florida U.S.A. 33149 

> 

> Office: 305.361.4546 

> Fax: 305.361.4439 

> Email: Shaun.Dolk@noaa.gov <mailto:Shaun.Dolk@noaa.gov> 

> 

> 

> Begin forwarded message: 

> 

>> *From: *"Guugiits George" <guugiits@gmail.com  

>> <mailto:guugiits@gmail.com>> 

>> *Subject: **Haida project update* 

>> *Date: *October 13, 2012 2:29:02 PM EDT 



>> *To: *"'Shaun Dolk'" <shaun.dolk@noaa.gov 

<mailto:shaun.dolk@noaa.gov>> 

>> 

>> Hi Shaun, 

>> 

>> I wanted to thank you once again for providing the Argos drifters to  

>> us this 

>> summer. Their data has been invaluable to our work and continues to be. 

>> We've now prepared a narrative report on the project so far which I  

>> wanted 

>> to share with you. It's attached. We'll be continuing to deploy our  

>> Slocum 

>> Gliders this year in the study area and of course have a mountain of  

>> data to 

>> work with from the ship board science we've accomplished through the  

>> months 

>> of July, August, and September. 

>> 

>> 

>> Best fishes 

>> 

>>                Russ George 

>> 

>>> <((((º>`·.¸.·´¯`·.¸><((((º> 

>> ><((((º>`·.¸.·´¯`·.¸.><((((º> 

>> 

>> Haida Salmon - www.hsrc1.com <http://www.hsrc1.com> 

>> 

> 

> 

> 

 

 


